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DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL
ALPHA I0TA CHAPTER
FEBRUARY 2, 2008

The February joint meeting of Delta Kappa Gamma convened at the Eula Ponds Perry
Learning Center in Jonesboro to tour the facility. President Kathy Acree called the
meeting to order, and Sara Moore presented an inspirational message and prayer.

Before the tour, Alice Bass, the District Three Director, presented us with information
about upcoming district events. She mentioned the platform anchored in seven purposes
and reminded us that we use these everyday. She spoke about her own background being
anchored in education as well as in Delta Kappa Gamma. Ms. Bass urged us all to
become involved on the chapter level and reminded us to attend the District meeting on
March 29. The theme of the meeting, which will include activities, programs, and
workshops, is “Red, White, and Blue Jeans.” She concluded with an inspirational

performance of a song.

The group then enjoyed the tour of the Eula Pnds Perry Learning Center, a multipurpose
center that tries to fulfill the variety of needs for students in an alternative setting.

After the tour, we enjoyed a Chick-Fil-A lunch, and the two groups broke apart to have
separate business meetings. Roll was taken, and the following reports were given:
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The minutes of the December meeting were read and approved.

Susan Hopkins, the corresponding secretary, read notes of thanks from the
Herlihy family as well as from several Teachers of the Year from Clayton County.
< The Treasurer’s report was given by Merry Greenwood.

% Speaking for the Membership Committee, Linda Holcomb announced that we
would possibly be voting on two new members in May.
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The following old business was discussed:

? Reports on those members who have been missing from meetings were given.

<> The gifts to the Henry County Teachers of the Year were discussed. Pat Fountain,
anfia Holcomb, Donna McDonald, and Kathy Schrieber will work on this
project.

< Kathy Acree said that she would contact Peggy McCall about supporting a teacher
in the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina.

The following new business was discussed:

w» Dorot}}ea McAlvin gave a report on behalf of the Nominating Committee. The
cgmmntge suggest.ed that Mary Ruth Boman and Cindy Thompson serve as co-
vice-presidents, with the second vice-president serving as Program Chairperson.
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The remainder of the officers will remain the same. We were reminded that we
still needed someone to serve as president.

Before the close of the meeting, the following announcements were made:

% The May meeting will be held at the home of Mimi Holland.

& We will need to research some new meeting sites. The Morrow Methodist Church
will no longer be available. We discussed some options, and it was decided that
the two vice-presidents would try to secure a meeting place.

The hostesses for the May meeting will be Cheryl Goff, Susan Hopkins, and
Donna McDonald.

Verification was made that we would not be participating in the Young Mother of

the Year program.
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The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Donna McDonald
Recording Secretary




